
 

 

 

 

‘Learning together through love, friendship, forgiveness and faith’ 

Monday 17th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At St. Michael’s, we use information about your child in a number of different ways, and we’d like 
to update our consent forms to accommodate your preferences.  

Similarly, if you change your mind in the future, you can let us know by emailing the School Office 
Office@stmichaelsce.co.uk.  

 

Why are we asking for your consent again? 

As part of our commitment, we want to remind you of the consent you’ve previously given and 
make sure you’re still happy.  

We would appreciate you taking the time to give consent again, as we really value being able to 
use the information in the electronic form provided. The form will only take less than two 
minutes to complete.  

 

Here is the link to complete the form: https://forms.office.com/r/W9Fg5jbaEP or you can use the 

QR Code. You can scan the QR code on a phone or tablet to access the form too 

 

Please note that if you have more than one pupil attending the school, a separate form needs to be 

completed for each child. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs P. Banerji 

Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:Office@stmichaelsce.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/W9Fg5jbaEP

